Evening

| have just learned of the committee that will be taking place Thursday and would like to voice my and
my family’s support of HB 3063 to eliminate non-medical exemptions for vaccines in public schools.

As parents of an almost 3 year old the non-vaccination rate of Oregon and Washington kindergarteners
entering school this year is alarming to us and the current outbreak shows how quickly these
preventable and once iradicated virus can spread through and negatively impact our community. We
fully support the passing of this bill.

Thanks for your consideration and efforts!

The Caleys



